
Peapack & Gladstone Police Department 
l School Sh·eet I PO Box 218 Peapac~ NJ 07977-0218 

Stephen C. Ferrante 
Chief of Police 

Phone: 908.234.0626 Fax: 908.234.9683 

July 23, 2024 

Summit Nutritionals International, Inc. 
Attn: Dr. Cesar DePa~o 
Founder & CEO 
141 Mountain Top Road 
Bernardsville, NJ 07924 

Dear Dr. DePa~, 

With the deepest of gratitude, the entire Peapack & Gladstone Police Department extends our most 
sincere thanks both you and Summit Nutritionals International, Inc. for your very generous 
donation. Through your act of kindness and support, we intend to purchase new duty firearms, 
shotguns, and optics. 

Our shotguns are over thirty years old and the majority of them no longer function. The shotguns 
we intend to purchase are a huge update. The fireanns and optics we will be obtaining, are Glock's 
newest weapon and will undoubtedly improve our entire department's marksmanship. This is 
obviously of the utmost importance to us. 

Our department is limited in budget and resources and without your backing we would never be 
able to make these improvements. Over the past several years, you have shown your unwavering 
support for not only the Peapack & Gladstone Police Department, but law enforcement as a whole. 
It is extremely comforting to know that not only in times of need, but at all times you are on the 
front line with us. • 

Sincerely, ----. -----

Stephen C. Ferrante 

Chief of Police 
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